
 

 

 

19 September 2018 

 

ANO Increased Production Capacity 

 

US Manufacturing  

We have successfully completed and shipped our first batch of product from the US manufacturing 

facility to customers for their own Quality Assurance testing process. Two further batches are 

required by customers for their approval before the US facility will commence production on a 

regular basis. 

 

Production Capacity 

The new ovens will be completed on 29 September 2018 and we anticipate the ovens arriving in 

Brisbane in November 2018. The increase in orders is being met with ongoing current improvements 

to process and equipment, and by combining pre-existing facilities into one. 

Further quotes are currently being obtained for additional equipment which we have identified to 

increase production capacity and improve efficiency.  

 

Sales Orders 

We have witnessed a significant increase in forward sales orders for ZinClear and ZinClear XP from 

now until the end of November 2018 that is in excess of 50% above our sales revenue for the 

corresponding period in FY18.  

 

 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 
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